
Sensitivity: Internal

Change of Agency 

Commission

Dear Valued Trade Partner,

Please be informed of below changes in agency commission applied on

journey originating in Iran to the listed destination region, for sale effective.

01 December 2023. The commission is applicable only on the base fare.

Kindly note that the VAT will be auto calculated by the system and stated in 

the Sales Report.

We request you to alert the relevant personnel in your organization with 

regards to this change in order to ensure a smooth transition.

Thank you for your continued support.

Team Qatar Airways – Iran
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